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March 31, 2017

President-Elect Report – Stacy Dieckman
NeASFAA 03-31-2017 Annual Business Meeting

I worked throughout the year to assign volunteers to the 2016-2017 committees.  I notified individuals of their assignment and communicated with the committee chairs the membership makeup of their committee.
I worked as a member of the PDRC to help plan this year’s conference and credentialing sessions.  I worked on getting the registrations live and tracked the registrants for the committee.
I worked to create a budget for the respective positions that I was in charge of.
As a member of the Association Governance committee I reviewed suggested updates to the NeASFAA policy and procedure document. 

Sincerely submitted:

Stacy Dieckman
President Elect - NeASFAA


